
Club Report Red Jacket Days 2025 

Things our group has done during the year 2024/2025: 

1. Giving out over 2,000 Constitution books to high school students throughout Kootenai County. 

2. Given out purses and money to United Gospel Mission, which gives a safe haven to women and 

children in times of crisis. 

3. We donate to the KCRCC for Republican causes.   

4. We formed a temporary committee that was in place for four months to determine whether we 

should be a PAC or not.  The committee gave us, the general membership, the results of their 

research.  The general membership voted to stay a non-PAC. 

5. We walk precincts in our county to help get conservative candidates elected during election 

season. 

6. We held our Women In Red dinner with Kevin Sorbo as the keynote speaker, which is our annual 

fundraising event. 

7. We volunteer at town halls where our legislators speak.  One per month is put on by the Central 

Committee during the legislative session. 

8. We helped the KCRCC put their very successful Lincoln Day dinner together. 

9. We have monthly luncheons that are attended every month by anywhere from 65 to 100 of our 

members and soon-to-be members.  We believe in diversity, so men are allowed to come to our 

luncheons.  They don’t have a vote, though.   


